
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

       March 28, 2024 
 
 

Youth Pastors  
 
 

meet the last Tuesday of  every month 
to plan for upcoming events. If  you 

would like to be added to this email list 
please email us at of-

fice@baldwinbaptist.com 
 
 

The next meeting is  
 

Tuesday,  March 26 
 

 

 

 

 

 

KEENAGERS 

Thursday, May 9, 2024 
10:30 a.m. 

Foley First Baptist Church 
 

                               

          
 
 

            

         First Baptist Church Foley   
 

 221 N. Alston Street - Foley                                                                                                    
  Wednesdays 6:00 p.m.– 8:00 p.m. 

For more information call (251)943-8352  
 

 

Eastwood Baptist 
Part-Time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
ronniecriswell@gmail.com 
Or call 251-234-0301 
 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Organist 
Email resume to:  
Fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
First Baptist Church of Loxley 
Part-Time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
 
Oyster Bay Baptist 
PT Music Minister/ 
Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@oysterbay.church 
Or call (251)968-7805 
for more info. 
 

Silverhill FBC 
Lead Pastor 
Please send resume to: 
silverhillfirstbaptistchurch 
@gmail.com 
 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-Time Music Minister 
Please send resume to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-Time Youth Pastor 
Please send resume to: 
silverhillfbc2023@gmail.com 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

Quilters and Sewists!  
  

Baldwin Baptist Quilters is being formed, and we 
want you!  There will be a quilter’s retreat hosted 
by Lorena’s Hope Sewing Ministry at Southside 
Baptist Church in Bay Minette,  
April 22-25.  On the first evening of the retreat, 
there will be an organizational meeting at 6:00 
p.m.  If you can’t come to the retreat, we would 
still love to have you come to the meeting.  For 
more information, find us on Facebook, or call 
Pat Taylor at 251-250-6605. 

 

The Ministry Training Institute, affiliated with 

Samford University, exists to equip Christians to be 

leaders in their churches and communities through 

theological education and practical     ministry 

training. MTI is a non-degree academic      program equip-

ping ministers and lay-leaders to live out their calling to 

serve Jesus Christ and His church. 

  

Spring B: Intro to Old Testament  

Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. (March 28–May 16) 

Location: Baldwin Baptist Association’s Blackburn Center 

15840 Silverhill Ave—Silverhill, AL 

Instructor: Brad Baxter, pastor at FBC of Loxley  

 

Tuition for each course is $50.00 per person plus the cost of 

textbook. Financial aid and scholarship opportunities are 

available. To register, visit https://www.samford.edu/

programs/ministry-training-institute/extension-classes/. 

For more information or if you have questions, contact ei-

ther Brad Baxter at bbaxter@fbcloxley.com or Josh Vance at 

josh@stapletonbaptistchurch.org.  


